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Welcome back and welcome Year 7’s! 
The new Year 7’s have begun attending school full-time from this 

week 

The new Year 7’s have arrived. In Blair, Peel and Thatcher you can meet the new students who are very kind and are 

settling in very well. If you get a chance to meet them, remember to be kind to them to make them feel happy. The 

Year 7’s have started a new offer at Woodlands which is Music. They have commented on it saying that they are 

enjoying it.  

The Year 11’s have headed out of school today to hand out flyers to the local community to 

promote the Woodlands Coffe Morning happening soon.  

Good news! Sports Day is now expected to happen toward the end of September 

according to our sports teacher Mr Fulcher. Sports Day has not yet been held due to 

poor weather.  

Students can now apply for Student Roles. There are vacancies available as a Librarian, 

STEM, School Council and Reading Ambassador. The students will be announced on the 

24th of September. 

 

Special Shout-Out to our KS3 Class of The Week Walpole and the KS4 Class of the Week 

Wilson. Congratulations to all members of both classes! 


